
HAVE A
VOICE

On December the 16th 4:30-6pm we are holding an open discussion with
the National Team whose role is to inform the government regarding
Mental Health provision in schools. One of the areas they are keen to

hear is student voice. This is an opportunity for you to put your
experiences and thoughts to the team.

 Routes, The Boulevard, Merry Hill Shopping Centre, Dudley, DY5
1QX, which can be found by the bus station.

You can also join us via Microsoft Teams

Monday 16th December 2024
16:30pm - 18:00pm

To sign up, click here or scan the QR code! 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=slTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO42o9FL4gh2REoT7AQhA38_hUMjZIQ0NSVTdXMDEwUzJNUjc1TVoxNk1DNC4u

